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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) 
  for 

AUDITING SERVICES 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
DATE ISSUED: APRIL 8, 2025  

 
 

This addendum is issued for the purpose of modifying the fiscal year for the Auditing Services 
Request for Proposal. The fiscal year on page 2 of the RFP for auditing services shall be May 1, 
2024 to April 30, 2025.  
 
May 1, 2025 to April 30, 2026 shall be deleted from the Introduction section of the Request for 
Proposals and replaced with May 1, 2024 to April 30, 2025.  
 


